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FRENCH AND FRANCOPHONE
STUDIES, MINOR
Requirements for a minor may be completed at any campus location
offering the specified courses for the minor. Students may not change
from a campus that offers their major to a campus that does not offer
their major for the purpose of completing a minor.

Career Paths
French minors are able to complement their existing major by
demonstrating proficiency in the French language. Additionally, French
minors have an enhanced professional profile and are able to present
themselves as true global citizens, ones who realize the importance of
having an international perspective. Students who minor in French go on
the job market with the linguistic and intercultural competence to tackle
any career in which such skills are required.

Careers
French minors have gone on to pursue a vast array of different careers
in the fields of business, public relations, law, education, industry,
communications, scientific research, art, medicine, architecture,
journalism and fashion. Students minoring in French can expect to be
recruited for their communication skills, international perspective, and
knowledge of the various cultural contexts where French is spoken.

Opportunities for Graduate Studies
In our classes, which are small and interactive, French minors are given
the critical thinking and communication skills necessary to pursue any
number of advanced degrees. Students who minor in French are prepared
for the academic and linguistic challenges that graduate school can
present, and have a leg up on students who are monolingual.


